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Chapter 1 
God’s 
Revelation 
and Your 
Response 
 

What is the 
importance of 
revelation for 
the life of 
faith? 

 Human beings 
were made to seek 
God. God can be 
known with 
certainty by natural 
reason on the basis 
of his works, 
particularly his 
action in creating 
the world  
. 
 
Out of his 
goodness, God 
freely chose to 
reveal himself to 
humanity. is 
Revelation is 
transmitted by 
Sacred Scripture 
and Sacred 
Tradition; it is 
preserved by the 
Magisterium.  
 
 
 Jesus Christ is the 
fullness of 
Revelation. Both 
the Incarnation and 
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the Paschal 
Mystery are pivotal 
for understanding 
the reality of Christ.  
 
 
 The Christian act 
of faith in God is 
the proper 
response to Divine 
Revelation, to the 
way that God 
generously acts to 
bring salvation to 
the world.  
 
 Jesus Christ 
founded the 
Catholic Church. 
Anyone who seeks 
out Jesus in faith is 
naturally led to St. 
his body on earth, 
the Church.  
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Chapter 2 
Jesus Christ: 
True God and 
True Man 
 

What does it 
mean to say 
Jesus is True 
God and True 
Man? 

There is no one 
like Jesus Christ. He 
is God made man, 
the Second Divine 
Person of the 
Blessed Trinity.  
 
 Through his 
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words and actions, 
Jesus showed his 
divine nature. 
 
 Since the Son of 
God existed as God 
and man, he 
possessed a divine 
intellect and will 
and a human 
intellect and will. 
He was fully God 
and fully man.  
 
 Jesus’ ancestry 
and family life, and 
social and religious 
upbringing, 
reinforce that, 
although he is the 
Son of God, he was 
also fully human in 
every way but sin.  
 
 In early 
ecumenical 
councils, the 
Church opposed 
heresies about 
Jesus while also 
clearly defining 
important 
teachings about his 
humanity and 
divinity.   
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Chapter 3 
Tracing the 
Life of Jesus 

How do you 
explain that 
Jesus really 
existed in 
history? 

 God became man 
in the person of 
Jesus of Nazareth 
in the “fullness of 
time,” a real 
moment in history. 
 
The account of 
Jesus’ life has been 
passed on through 
Sacred Scripture 
and Sacred 
Tradition; it is 
preserved by the 
Magisterium.  The 
Gospels give a brief 
account of his early 
life and detail his 
public words and 
actions. 
 
Many non-
Christian writers 
referred to Jesus, 
adding to objective 
verification that 
Jesus of Nazareth 
lived in a specific 
time and place. 
 
 In addition to 
being the inspired 
Word of God, the 
four Gospels can be 
studies as historical 
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sources to provide 
the most valid 
evidence for Jesus’ 
life and his 
message. 
 
The dramatic 
witness of Christian 
martyrs provides 
further testimony 
of the life of Christ 
and the impact the 
Gospel had on his 
followers. 
 

 
 



 

Chapter 4 
Jesus Reveals 
What God is 
Like? 

What do the 
words and 
actions of 
Jesus teach us 
about God the 
Father?  
 

 Jesus’ words and 
actions reveal an 
invitation to all 
people to share in 
his relationship 
with God the 
Father.  
 
 Jesus confirmed 
the richness of 
both love and truth 
in expressing who 
God the Father is.  
 
Jesus’ healing 
ministry and 
especially his 
Passion and Death 
are evidence that 
god is present in 
human suffering 
and that he uses 
suffering for your 
redemption. 
 
 God calls for 
compassion and 
mercy for the poor, 
which are the 
criteria Christ said 
will be used for 
your own judgment 
at the time of your 
death.  
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Like Jesus, your 
mission is to know 
and obey the 
Father’s will for 
your life.  
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Chapter 5 
Jesus Reveals 
More about 
God in Three 
Divine 
Persons  

How is the 
Blessed Trinity 
revealed in 
salvation 
history, 
especially 
through the 
words and 
actions of 
Jesus?  

 Jesus named the 
Three Divine 
Persons and 
revealed the 
mystery of the 
Blessed Trinity 
through key events 
in his earthly 
ministry.  
 
 Even with the 
limited intellect, 
humans can still 
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reflect on the inner 
life of the Blessed 
Trinity and the 
active and 
inseparable work of 
the Father, Son and 
Holy Spirit in 
salvation history. 
 
 Jesus’ revelation 
about God the 
Father reveals 
much about his 
own identity as the 
Son of God. 
 
 The Holy Spirit, 
the Third Divine 
person of the 
Blessed trinity, is 
the breath of God 
the Father and was 
the guide for Jesus 
as he shared the 
Good News and 
offered himself as 
the Savior of the 
world. 
 
 You can 
encounter the 
work of the Blessed 
Trinity in your own 
life as you practice 
the virtue of love. 
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Chapter 6 The 
Mother of 
Jesus Leads 
the Way to 
Her Son 

How can Mary 
draw the 
faithful closer 
to her Son? 

 Mary, the Mother 
of God, is Jesus’ 
first disciple, and 
she shares in her 
Son’s mediation 
between God the 
Father and 
humanity, in effect 
becoming herself 
and image of 
Christ. 
 
 Sacred Scripture 
reveals Mary’s 
mission to draw the 
world to be in 
union with her Son, 
Jesus. 
 
 The Church 
teaches several 
dogmatic truths 
about Mary that 
have been 
formulated, 
practiced, and 
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believed from the 
Church’s earliest 
days. 
 
 Devotional and 
apparitional titles 
for Mary 
accompany the 
title that brings her 
the most honor, 
“Mother of God.” 
 
 The Church prays 
with and to Mary, 
the Mother of God, 
while centering the 
prayer on the 
Divine Person of 
Jesus Christ and the 
mysteries of his 
life. 

 
 

Chapter 7 
Friends and 
Disciples of 
Jesus 

What must I 
do to be an 
authentic 
disciple of 
Jesus Christ? 

Jesus’ invitation to 
be his disciple is 
predicated on 
action: 
understanding, 
commitment, and a 
willingness to share 
the Good News. 
 
 As Jesus revealed 
the mystery of his 
mission and 
ministry, he taught 
about the meaning 
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of discipleship—
that is, giving up 
one’s life for his 
sake and humbly 
serving others. 
 
 Accepting Jesus’ 
invitation to a close 
friendship with him 
is a practical way to 
grow in the 
commitment of 
discipleship. 
 
 Committed 
disciples of Jesus 
become like him by 
imitating his 
actions, sharing his 
love, staying in 
touch with him 
through prayer, 
and spreading his 
Gospel throughout 
the world.  
 
Prayer is a 
necessary 
component for 
building a 
relationship with 
God and being a 
committed disciple.  
Through his words 
and his own prayer 
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life, Jesus offers a 
model for many 
different kinds of 
prayer.  
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Chapter 8 
Jesus and You 

How will the 
light of Christ 
shine through 
me? 

 Because he is 
Lord, Jesus is the 
ideal guide and 
model for your life 
in every time and 
every 
circumstance. 
 
 The creation 
accounts in the 
Book of Genesis 
teach that God 
made humans in 
the divine image; in 
the divine image, 
male and female, 
he created them.  
 
 Although all 
humans are 
burdened by the 
consequences of 
Original Sin, God 
offers salvation and 
happiness through 
his Son, Jesus 
Christ. 
 
 The Beatitudes, 
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St. John  
     Paul II 
St. Teresa of  
     Calcutta 
St. Leo the  
     Great 
St.      
Bonaventure 
 
St. Irenaeus 
St. Teresa of  
     Ávila 
St. Augustine 
St. Paul 
St. Irenaeus 
St. Gregory of  
     Nyssa 
St. Gregory  
     the Great 
St. Vincent de  
     Paul 
St. Joan of Arc 
St. Ignatius of  
     Loyola 
St. John  
     Eudes 
St. Thérèse of  
     Lisieux 



 

taught by Jesus as 
part of the Sermon 
on the Mount, are 
guidelines for your 
true happiness. 
Jesus’ gift of the 
Holy Eucharist is 
the most intimate 
and rewarding way 
to remain united 
with him in 
friendship.  
 

VB1c 
VB2a 
VB2b 
VC3 
VD1 
VD2 
VD3 
VD4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

    

 


